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I strongly oppose any effort to limit voting in the state of oregon. Mail-in voting is the 

safest and most secure method of voting today. This bill is a blatant attempt to place 

voting into the hands of persons who can prevent oregon citizens from voting and/or 

to alter votes electronically to throw the elections. Currently, Oregon voting is free 

and fair. We must keep it that way. NO on SB 210. 


